
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/15/2013 1:09:52 PM 
To: Turner, Brian (Brian.Turner@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: checking in 

Brian 

Just tried to reach you to check in before Monday's hearings (OSC and Hill). Our 
communications folks are planning to put out something Monday morning about yesterday's 
SED investigation results for Line 147, and it is likely that Papia Gambelin will want to 
reference it in her remarks at the Hill hearing. 

Do you plan to talk about it on Monday at the hearing? 

It's obviously going to be a busy day. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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